
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SANDRINGHAM NEWS 
Nurture  Enrich  Inspire Friday 26th March 2021 

Message from Mrs Money 

www.sandringham.surrey.sch.uk       01252 837538     info@sandringham.kite.academy 

 
The children have settled back into school life really well and have enjoyed some very 

exciting events in school. Hopefully you will have heard all about the mysterious 

arrival of the door on the field. This prompted some incredible conversations, art 

work and story writing as the door ‘magically’ changed every day. A huge thank you to 

Miss Randles and Mr Cooper for all of their hard work in preparing for the ‘arrival’ of 

the door and managing the excitement throughout the week.  

 

Last week we all enjoyed wearing colourful socks in recognition of World Down 

Syndrome day. The children learnt that everyone is unique, everyone learns in 

different ways and that every one of us are special. This was followed by Red Nose 

Day where the school was a sea of red and the children created special books full of 

great jokes and drawings of things which make us happy. Thank you for your 

donations – we raised £269.76 for the appeal. 

 

On our INSET day this week staff spent the day reviewing our school curriculum to 

ensure that it matches the current needs of your children. We also attended 

workshops throughout the day organised by our Inclusion Manager Mrs Kelly. I hope 

that you all had enjoyable days too. 

 

The fence is being installed at quite a pace and will be completed within the next 

week. I am sure that you will all agree it looks great. During the Easter holidays we 

are having external lighting and cameras installed, a new fire alarm and fire doors 

fitted and a full deep clean… the school will be a hive of activity! 

 

After the Easter holidays we are going to be starting to run a few extra curricular 

clubs. These will be for specific year groups only to ensure bubble integrity until the 

guidance allows for mixed year groups to join together. We are hoping to welcome 

back Boogie Pumps, Multisports, Frenchtastic and iRock so please keep an eye out for 

emails from the school office with booking details.  Please ensure that you also book 

our breakfast and after school clubs well in advance to allow us to plan for staffing 

according to the numbers of children attending. 

 

After Easter we will no longer close at lunchtime on Fridays. Drop off and pick up 

times remain the same as they have been this term. Please can I remind you to be 

prompt for collection at the end of the school day. If children are not collected 

within 15 minutes they will join the After School Club and you will be charged for the 

full session (£11.50). 

 

Please could I also ask that where possible only 1 parent enters the school grounds at 

drop off/collection and that you keep your children with you at all times. This ensures 

we keep everyone safe, protects our spring flowers and also prevents the children 

bringing mud onto the classroom carpets! 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend.  

 

PLEASE REMEMBER 

END OF TERM 

Wednesday 31st March 

Nursery – no pm session 

Reception – 1.15 

Year 1 & 2 - 1.30 

 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 

Please ensure you book 

your lunches online and 

choose them with your 

children. We are not able 

to change menu choices on 

the day if the children say 

they don’t like what you 

have chosen for them! 

 

LIP BALMS 

Please do not send lip 

balms into school. Children 

are keen to show and 

share them with each 

other and this is not Covid 

safe. 

 

MEDICINES 

We can only administer or 

hold in school medicines 

/creams which have a 

prescription from the 

Doctors. This includes 

hand soaps and hand 

creams. Forms for 

prescribed medicines are 

available from the office. 

 
INSET DAYS 

Fri 28th May 

Mon 7th June 

Wed 21st July 
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SANDRINGHAM NEWS 

On Monday, an Enchanted Door had 

appeared at the back of our playground! 

By Tuesday, a fairy door and trail of 
glitter had appeared behind the door! 

On Wednesday, we noticed a set of keys 
hanging from the door handle! 

Thursday finally saw the door open a 
crack… where does it lead to? 

“I noticed vines around the door… 
perhaps this leads to a secret 

garden.  But why is there a caution 
sign on the front?” 

“It’s a tiny elf door and fairy dust. 
Perhaps it leads us back in time to 

Christmas again” 

“There’s too many keys… surely  
only one of them will fit…?” 

“There is a door handle on one side 
but not the other… does that mean 
you can go through but might not 

get back!? 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SANDRINGHAM NEWS 

Look at our amazing writing! 



 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 

 


